Veterinary Medicines Directorate
office closure over May Bank Holiday

period

News story

The VMD virtual office will be closed on Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 May.

The VMD virtual office will be closed for an additional day after the May
Bank Holiday.

Our online services will still be available, such as the Product Information
Database, Apply for a Special Import Certificate and Reporting an Adverse
Event.

The virtual office will re-open from 8:30am on Wednesday 27 May.
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